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We had a fantastic turn out for our teddy
bear reading celebration. Thank you so
much to all the parents... and teddies, that
joined us! We loved sharing stories
together and having you in our classroom!
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A huge well done to Rayan, Billy, Finley and
Reuben who have learnt all of their tricky words
and landed on the beehive this week. We are
incredibly proud of the dedication and hard
work you've put in. It was wonderful to have
their families join us in celebrating this fantastic
achievement! Keep up the amazing work!

Just a reminder to our Reception grown ups that
we have our ‘Teddies and Tales’ open classroom
at 2:30pm on Thursday 13th February. Please
bring your favourite teddy and story to share!

Miss Spencer - EYFS Lead

Nursery’s open classroom!


